COSCAP Cooperative Development of Operational Safety &
Continuing Airworthiness Programme

South Asia

June 8, 2016

Dear Sir/Madam,

Subject: 25th Meeting of the COSCAP-SA Steering Committee (SCM), The
Maldives, 19 to 21 July 2016

I have the honour to inform you that the 25" Meeting of the COSCAP SA Steering
Committee (SCM) will be held in the Maldives from July 19-21, 2016. It is my pleastre to
cordially invite you and your delegation to this meeting. The meeting will take place at the
Paradise Island Resort, a premier five star resort. ;

The Joining Instruction and Registration Form are attached with this letter. You are
kindly requested to submit the registration form to Simana Rasheed, at
simana@caa.gov.mv no later than 7 July 2016 so that the host State can finalize the
administrative arrangements.

The meeting package including the Discussion Papers and Information Papers will
be emailed to you and uploaded on the COSCAP-SA website http://www.coscapsa.org one
week before the meeting. Participants are encouraged to print/download the DPs/IPs from
our website. Limited copies of the DPs/ IPs will be provided during the meeting.

I look forward to meeting you at the 25" SCM and thank you for your continued
support and cooperation.

(M Sathiyavathy)
DGCA India and Chairperson, COSCAP SA

Attachments:
A — Registration Form
B — Joining Instruction



